
THE UNB ASSOCIATED ALUMNI
WELCOMES YOU TO CAMPUS
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Members of the UNB 
Associated Alumni 
Executive Committee 
and Office Staff 
gather outside the 
Alumni Memorial 
Building to welcome 
students, faculty and 
staff back to campus. 
Standing in the front 
row are left to right; 
Fred McElman, presi­
dent, Michelle Clark, 
program and services 
co-ordinator and Bob 
Skillen, director of 
Alumni Affairs. 
Standing behind 
them are, left to right; 
Sheila McFarland, 
secretary, Pat Sewart, 
first vice-president, 
Harvey Malmberg, 
second vice-president 
and Diana Goodine, 
secretary.
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V The UNB Associated Alumni, with a current membership of over 30,000 former 
students, offers a number of services and programs to its members, including; an alumni 
magazine, group insurance, a diploma framing service, a travel program, a UNB 
MasterCard, the ever-popular alumni reunion and more. The Association also brings 
alumni together in over 20 geographic locations across Canada and around the world. 
For more information on these and other programs and services, or if you would 
like to become involved as a student volunteer, please contact the Alumni Office at 
453-4647.
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